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Michael J. Sheehan, Esq. 

Director, Legal Services 

Phone: 603-724-2135 

Email: Michael.Sheehan@libertyutilities.com 

August 1, 2022 

Via Electronic Mail Only 

Daniel Goldner, Chairman 

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 

21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 

Concord, New Hampshire 03301-2429 

 

Re: IR 22-042; Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty 

NHSaves Energy Efficiency Programs 

Reporting Requirements — 2021 

Dear Chairman Goldner: 

Pursuant to Order Nos. 26,621 and 26,642, attached for filing with the Commission are Liberty’s 

responses to the reporting requirements i, ii, iii (excluding iii.3), iv, vi, vii, and viii.  Pursuant to Order No. 

26,642, Liberty’s response to reporting requirement v will be provided by August 31, 2022. 

Please note that Report 8.3.3 is provided in Excel format only as it is impracticable to convert the 

Form 2 data to pdf.  A copy of these reports is being made available electronically to the Commission 

and all parties on the service list today, August 1, 2022, as the filing deadline of July 31 fell on a Sunday.  

Pursuant to the Commission’s March 17, 2020, secretarial letter, only an electronic version of this 

filing will be provided.  Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

 
Michael J. Sheehan 
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Cc: Service List 
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